Christmas Tree Pick-up
Jan 11, 2012

The Town of Grand Rapids will provide pickup of Christmas trees January 9th through January 20,
2012. Remove bags from trees. Trees with bags, wreaths, lights, and garland will not be picked up.

Trees should be on top of the snow bank at the edge of the road before January 19th to be picked
up.

Tree may be dropped off at the Town Garage, 2811 Two Mile Avenue or at the Municipal Building,

2410 48thstreet S.in the designated drop off areas. All bags, wreaths, lights and garland must be
removed from these trees also.



